
Notice of Cancellation 
 

Town of Montville Public Works/Solid Waste Sub-Committee 
Wednesday, May 25, 2011 – 5:30 p.m. 

Town Hall – Room 102 
 
 
 

Please be advised the Chairman of the Town of Montville Public Works/Solid Waste 
Sub-Committee has cancelled the regular meeting scheduled for Wednesday, May 25, 
2011 due to a conflict with the Town Council budget meeting on the same night. 
 
A special meeting will be held on Wednesday, June 1, 2011 at 5:30 p.m. 
 
Thank you. 


